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I wish to express my concern about the Annual Taxi Licenses release for Sydney.

I am an owner of two taxi licenses that myself and my husband worked almost all our life to acquire so that we don't have to be
supported by centrelink as most older Australians are. Therefore | am very concerned about his decision that the government
has proposed. If I end up having to be affected by the new licenses | will have no choice but to join the Que at my local
centrelink office and will take both my taxi's of the road and then you will nee more buses.

thanks

Regards
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